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Happy Christmas 

 
All the staff at Lister Infants would like to 

thank all our families for their very kind 

gifts and wish you all a very happy and 

peaceful Christmas. We look forward to 

seeing you on Tuesday 8th January at 

8.50am. 

 

 
 

PARTY DAY 

 

The Children enjoyed party day.  Thank you 

for all the delicious food.  The children had 

a very special visitor and received an early 

Christmas present. 

 

 
 

YEAR 2 SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

Year 2 will start their 10 week swimming 

course on our first day back which is  

Tuesday 8th January.  A letter has been sent 

home with details. 

 

         

Prize Draw Winners 

 
Once again thank you to all who supported our 

Christmas Fayre, Bingo and Prize Draw. As 

ever, your support is greatly appreciated in 

helping to raise much needed extra funding 

for our school. 

 

Here are a list of Prize Draw winners: 

 

1st       Jeray Escoffery 

2nd      Damla Ridvanova 

3rd      Alfie Leonard 

4th      Umar Hussain 

5th      Kadie Buckley 

6th      Libby Taylor 

7th      Isabella Dugdale 

8th      Taya Buckley 

9th      Billy Ryan 

10th     Evan Smith 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday          INSET DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

          

Tuesday      Return to School 8.50am 

 

               Y2 Swimming 

 

Wednesday     

Thursday       

Friday        Biscuit Day – N to bring 

                       biscuits   

                          

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    94.62% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      96.00% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97.04% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     98.00% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     98.67% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    99.29% 

 

Wow! This has been one of our best 

weeks to date! 5 classes in green! 

Well done to everyone! 

 

Overall Attendance 

97.35 

  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 

 

 

After School Clubs 

 
A new range of Monday After School Clubs will 

start on 14th January 2019. A letter with 

further information will be sent home after 

the holidays. 

 

Maths Challenge 

 
 

 

 
 

1C Class Assembly 

 
Well done to 1C for their wonderful SEAL 

assembly based on the topic  ‘Getting on and 

Falling Out’. Thank you to all those parents 

who attended – we hope you all agree the 

children were fantastic! 

100% Attendance 

 
Great news! Our overall Autumn Term 

attendance is our best for 5 years at 96.15% 

and is now in line with  national average. Thank 

you for your continued co-operation in 

achieving this. We are especially pleased as we 

have 54 children who have achieved 100% this 

term and are proudly wearing their ‘Bronze 

Star’. For any child who didn’t receive an 

award today, don’t worry as in January all 

children can start afresh and work towards 

achieving 100% for the spring term. 
 


